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GENERAL ELECTION NOTICE 

COUNTY OF LEAVENWORTH 

LEAVENWORTH COUNTY, KANSAS 

General Election 

November 7, 2023 

 

 

 Notice is hereby given pursuant to K.S.A. 25-4411, that a General Election 

will be held in the County of Leavenworth on November 7, 2023.  The testing of 

the ES&S Model DS 200 and Express Vote Machine to be used for this election will 

be held on Friday, November 3rd at 10:00 a.m. in the County Clerk’s Office at the 

Leavenworth County Courthouse, 300 Walnut, Suite 106, Leavenworth, KS. There 

will be a post-election test after the canvass on Thursday November 16, 2023 at 

10:00 a.m. in the County Clerk’s Office. 

 This test is open to the public.  All interested persons are invited to attend. 

 

 

        Janet Klasinski 

        Janet Klasinski 
        County Clerk 
        County Election Officer 
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